
August 2021

Dear Parents, Guardians and Families,

We are looking forward to having your son/daughter in our classes this school year!  We will work
diligently to ensure every child has a tremendous social, emotional, and academic year for 2021-22!!
Working together with you, we will provide every student a fun yet challenging learning experience.

Homework will be assigned every night in each of the core academic classes. Also, each student will
receive a blue plastic folder that they will need to take home and return to school each day. Please check
this take-home folder every night for important information, permission slips, graded work, progress
reports, etc. Students should keep their take-home folder in their book bags at all times.

Here is a list of the materials that are required for our classes:

Supplies for all classes
● Writing utensils (pencils, mechanical pencils, blue or black erasable pens)
● A pencil case that is easily portable for students

Optional, but nice to have:
● Erasers
● Highlighters
● Colored pencils
● Large glue-stick
● Tissues
● Sharpeners (Hand held)
● Tape
● Pocket-sized hand sanitizer

Teacher Contacts
Science: Michelle Woods email: mwoodsjohnson@bostonpublicschools.org

Math/STEAM: Adam Kidd email: akidd@bostonpublicschools.org
Google Voice: (781) 908 - 0956

Humanities/ELA: Rosemary Eger Peckham email: regerpeckham@bostonpublicschools.org
Google Voice: 617-910-0247
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Supplies for Individual Classes

Math
● 1 - 2 inch binder

● Spiral notebook
● Mechanical Pencils

English Language Arts
● 2 composition notebooks

● Independent Reading Book (of the student’s choice)

Science
● 1 composition notebooks

If you have any questions please feel free to contact us. We are happy to discuss your child’s progress,
successes, or challenges in the classroom. Let’s work together to ensure success!

Sincerely,

Perry 5th and 6th Grade Team


